
 
 

  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to raise my objection to the destruction of the Trans Pennine trail in 
Grappenhall for the proposed road. Whilst I am not a local resident I often use the trail 
walking for leisure. It is truly a beautiful trail so lovely and peaceful with lots of 
interesting fauna a flora. There are lots of interesting birds and other native animals. This 
trail is not only a great benefit to the community but a great asset to the whole of the 
Warrington area attracting many visitors. It sets Warrington apart from many similar 
locations because of its natural beauty. 

Please do not squander this natural asset for a busy road that will add pollution noise and 
destroy a lovely the way of life for many people. 

I am adding my objection through this email. 

Yours sincerely 




